
 
 

Bid Openings 
March 14, 2017 
March 15, 2017 

 
RFP for District Wide Area Network 

 
The Aberdeen School District opened bids in response to a 
Request for Quotes for the Wide Area Network at 2:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, March 14, 2017. 
 
Two bids were logged into the record: 

• CenturyLink 
• Fatbeam 

 
On March 15, 2017, the District determined there had been a 
procedural error and that additional bids had been delivered 
to the District Office prior to the 2:00 p.m. deadline on 
March 14.  These bids were opened at 3:30 p.m. March 15, 
2017.  Three more bids were logged into the record: 

• Fatbeam 
• Wave 
• Comcast 

 
The five proposals have been referred to the Technology 
Department for review and recommendation. The Aberdeen 
School Board is scheduled to consider the recommendation 
at its regular meeting on Tuesday, April 18, 2017. 
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